
Harris:

I received a call today from the new Chair of Bnai Portland, a Synagogue without walls. He wanted to touch base to inquire
about the exhibit. 

We (Jess) had forward this along to you back in March when it came in. I gave him your phone and email info to continue
the talk. 

When you do the next phase of the project with current synagogues perhaps there can be an inclusion/mention of Bnai
Portland even though they do not have a building. 

Please do expect a communication from him. 

Hope you are well...

Gary Barron

Begin forwarded message:

From: B'nai Portland <bnai.portland@gmail.com>
Date: March 16, 2020 at 12:15:21 PM EDT
To: execd@mainejewishmuseum.org
Subject: MJM Current Past Congregations

Dear Garry,

Thank you for inviting B'nai Portland to participate in MJM's Current and Past Congregations exhibit. I've
attached a write-up for you to consider. B'nai Portland is a congregation without walls, in that we don't own a
building. Other than that, I feel we've provided content that aligns well with your request. Feel free to reply to
this message if there are questions or if there is additional detail you need.

Regards,
Mike Boenisch
B'nai Portland


